
Dear Parents, 

We hope the kids enjoyed their Diwali vacation. We are looking forward to 
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welcoming our dear children tomorrow, Monday Nov 19,2018 as the school 

reopens.

I am very excited to share that as a part of continuous improvement to our 

offerings, we are introducing STEAM and eBlocks in our preschool 

curriculum.

eBlocks is multi sensory learning platform that has earned international 

acclaim from educators worldwide. It encourages children to utilize 

multiple senses simultaneously to encourage "learning by doing" 

STEAM stands for Science Technology Engineering Art and Math. Our 

curriculum already incorporated a lot of these principles . However, we 

are enhancing it further to reinforce these concepts from an early age. 

Children are born scientists and preschool is the best time to spark their 

natural learning curiosity.

We have made some very interesting changes to indoor play area to make 

the classrooms more conducive for STEAM activities.  Starting Nov 27, 

every Tuesday, will be a "Fun with Science" Day where our children will 

be doing hands on science experiments and the teachers would be 

introducing them to science concepts. Here is a sneak preview of our play 

area.



We hope that you are as excited as we are about these enhancements. We 

are looking forward to seeing our children enjoying these new activities. 

How are we doing ?? 

I would love to hear your feedback and any suggestions that you may have. 

Please take a moment to drop a line and share your thoughts. 

Like Us ? Please Rate/Review Us

Rate us on Facebook and Google Maps and provide your valuable 



review/feedback online. It will help spread awareness about our teaching 

philosophy and more and more children can benefit from our services. After all , 

every child and parent must have access to high quality, safe and hygienic 

educational setting. 

Best Regards,

Akanksha Gupta
Director - Bright Brains

Email : akanksha.gupta@brightbrains.co.in

www.brightbrains.co.in
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